
Dear Tamarron Neighbors, 

My name is Tricia Layfield, and I’m honored to announce my candidacy for the Tamarron 

Association of Condominium Owners (TACO) Board of Directors. 

Tamarron is a truly special place with its breathtaking natural surroundings, the comforts of a 

year-round resort community and great residents. I am proud to have called Tamarron home for 

the past six and a half years as a full-time resident. 

I am running for the board because I care deeply about preserving and enhancing the value, 

beauty, and livability of this one-of-a-kind place. I want to be a strong, steady voice for 

homeowners and help ensure that decisions are made with fairness, transparency, and with the 

long-term health of our community in mind. 

Professionally, I worked as a career nurse and medical office manager, overseeing a six-

physician practice and managing a hospice care team. My work focused on patient relations, 

often in areas like infertility and end-of-life care, where people were facing some of the most 

vulnerable times in their lives. In those roles, I was responsible for regulatory compliance 

(including OSHA), policy implementation, staffing, budgeting, and resolving conflict with 

empathy and clarity. I’m highly organized, detail-oriented, and calm in crisis—and I take pride in 

getting things done before being asked. Dependability, to me, is a core value. 

For the past two years, I’ve volunteered on Tamarron’s Rules & Regulations Committee. One of 

my main goals as a board member would be to continue updating and refining our Rules and 

Regulations to reflect the evolving needs of our diverse community. Tamarron is unique in that 

we’re home to full-time residents, second-homeowners, and vacation guests—and it’s important 

that we maintain shared standards that protect our property values, preserve our amenities, and 

foster a harmonious living environment. 

While I don’t love speaking in large groups, I’m a vocal advocate in the rooms where it matters. I 

listen carefully, seek out different perspectives, and work hard to find practical, balanced 

solutions. I’m also friendly, honest, direct, and genuinely committed to the well-being of our 

community. 

I would be honored to represent you on the TACO Board of Directors and to continue giving 

back to a place that means so much to me. Thank you for your time, your consideration, and 

most of all—for being a part of what makes Tamarron such a wonderful place to call home. 

Warmly, 

 Tricia Layfield 
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